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Lil’ Howie,  

Nina Silverthorne’s cat,  

enjoying ZOOM Morning Prayer!   

One of the many things that 

draws all of us to St. Francis 

Parish is, no doubt, the  

welcome we feel when we 

start down the brick  

walkway.  And if you just 

happen to show up around 

Memorial Day, July 4th,  

Veterans Day or any other 

patriotic holiday, the USA 

flags, which greet you, are 

an added bonus!  Thank you 

to all who place these flags 

in various locations around 

the grounds on any of these 

occasions.   

IN SEARCH OF YOUR  

“MASK PHOTOS”  

Please email your  

favorites to  

parish@stfrancisgoldsboro.org  

no later than July 15th.  

Thank you.   

Thanks to 
Al, Dave, 

Mitch and 
Liz for their 

work on this project. Still some 
finish work, but ivy gone for the 

most part.  
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St. Francis will sponsor its third annual blood 

drive on THIRSDAY, JULY 23, 2-6:30 P.M. 

in the Parish Hall. We will be following strict 

mandates for social distancing, mask wear-

ing, and limiting numbers in the room. 

We will need few volunteers this time around 

because of our limit of ten (10) people only 

in the room—Red Cross staff and donors, 

registrar, and monitor in the canteen (Sunday 

School room next to the kitchen). 

Every donor will be tested for the antibodies; 

this “convalescent” plasma is being assessed 

as a treatment for COVID patients. From the 

Red Cross web site: “Donating blood prod-

ucts is essential to community health.” 

Please bring your face mask and a blanket if 

you tend to become chilly during donation. 

The room temperature must be kept at 68 

degrees, so cool off and give blood! Thanks 

to our donors of the past: Randy and Kristine 

Wright, Don Skinner, John Koegel, Diana 

Hammond, Roger Riddle, Pat Biggers, and 

Ian Walston.  

Remember: increase your iron intake 
(spinach, liver, raisins, etc.) starting now so 
that a low red count won’t prevent your be-

ing able to donate!  

Thanks, 

Liz 


